CORRESPONDENCE

is a copy of correspondence from Environment Canterbury concerning the review of the
North Christchurch Bus Services.

Mr Matthew Noon, Environment Canterbury will attend for this item and also to provide a presentation
to the Committee on the consultation on the South Christchurch Bus Service Review. A colour copy of
the presentation has been separately circulated to members and should be brought to the meeting.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


